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G E N E R A L h ELE CTRIC NUCLEAR ENERGY
" TA , b . - PRODUCTS DIVISION

WILMINGTON MANUFACTURING

CASTLE HAYNE ROAD . P.O. 8b . LMlbGTON, h h 28402 * (919) 343-5000 DEPARTMENT

October 15, 1982

Mr. A. F. Gibson, Chief
Technical Inspection Branch
Division of Engineering & Technical Programs
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, RII
101 Marietta Street, NW - Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. Gibson:

References: (1) NRC License SNM-1097, Docket 70-1113
(2) NRC Inspection Report 70-1113/82-19

dated 10/8/82, received 10/15/82

Thank you very much for your letter reporting the results of the
inspection conducted at our licensed fuel fabrication plant by
Mr. C. D. Evans of your off_ce on September 15-17, 1982.

This inspection report does not contain any information which we
believe to be proprietary.

Very truly yours,

GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY

h *

Charles M. Vaughan, Manager
Licensing & Nuclear Materials Management
M/C J26
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